January 16, 2001


STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD MEETING

SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA

FEBRUARY 15, 2001

ITEM:


SUBJECT:
CONSIDERATION OF A RESOLUTION CERTIFYING THE FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT FOR THE DELTA WETLANDS PROJECT

DIS-

 

CUSSION:
The SWRCB has prepared a Final Environmental Impact Report (FEIR) for the proposed Delta Wetlands Project.  The SWRCB, in conjunction with the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, prepared and distributed a Draft Environmental Impact Report/Environmental Impact Statement (DEIR/EIS) in September 1995, and a Revised Draft EIR/EIS (REIR/EIS) in May 2000. The FEIR contains responses to comments on both of those documents, plus additional agreements between parties and other information not available when the REIR/EIS was released.  The FEIR incorporates both the 1995 DEIR/EIS and the 2000 REIR/EIS by reference.  The FEIR identifies the significant environmental impacts of the proposed water storage project in the Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta, identifies feasible mitigation measures to reduce most impacts to a less than significant level, and identifies some impacts which cannot be mitigated to a less than significant level. 



The FEIR was prepared in compliance with CEQA and was released on 


January 16, 2001, in accordance with CEQA requirements. (Pub. 



Resources Code § 21092.5.)  No new significant impacts were identified 


in the FEIR. Certification of the FEIR is required before the SWRCB can 


adopt a decision approving the Delta Wetlands Project.

POLICY: 
Should the SWRCB adopt the proposed resolution certifying the Final 


Environmental Impact Report for the Delta Wetlands Project?

FISCAL


IMPACT:
Adoption of the certification resolution imposes no fiscal impact on the SWRCB or the Regional Water Quality Control Boards.

STAFF 


RECOMMEN-

DATION:
Staff recommends that the SWRCB adopt the proposed resolution.

Legal Review  ______

Policy Review ______

Fiscal Review  ______
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